## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

## DEFAZIO ANNOUNCES LOCATION CHANGE FOR WEDNESDAY'S OAKRIDGE TOWN HALL MEETING

**EUGENE**—Due to anticipated extreme heat conditions, Rep. Peter DeFazio today announced a change in location for his upcoming town hall meeting in Oakridge scheduled for Wednesday, August 2<sup>nd</sup> at 5:30 PM.

The town hall meeting, originally scheduled to be held at Oakridge High School, will now be held at:

## Oakridge City Council Chambers 47674 School Street

NOTE: Building is located at the intersection of School and Garden Streets behind the Shell Gas Station off of Highway 58. Please use the South side entrance of the building by the softball field.

###